
Dear Sir/ Ma’am 
  
Hello. Hope you are doing fine and keeping safe. 
  
The British Council is organising the Study UK Subject Webinar Series ranging from 
Management courses and MBA, to Creative Arts and Social Sciences; from Artificial 
Intelligence to Climate Change and Environment Studies. 
  
The next webinar from this series is about Career in humanities and social sciences - 
07 October, 4.00 - 5.30 p.m. 
  
We would appreciate if you could disseminate information on this webinar to 
appropriate candidates within your network  (E flier below). 
  
To register click here 
 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=wXVirt3MRkCyoWJFosyj7NtE5XXpYdVIgaZPBFvXBt5UOUFVUllKSERYTFJIUVMyNjU5N00zTkRTRi4u

